
From: Michael Maness <maness3@att.net>  
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 8:04 PM 
To: PIA <PIA@tdcj.texas.gov> 
Subject: Fw: OR Request - Letter 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
* * * * * 
CAUTION: This email was received from an EXTERNAL source, use caution when clicking links or 

opening attachments. 

If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please contact the Information Security Office 

(ISO). 
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* * * * 

 
 
9-22-2021 
Dear OR coordinator, 
I would a like of the letter sent to Southwestern Baptist Theological Seminary advising them that they will 
no longer be allowed in TDCJ or the Darrington Prison, now the Memorial Prison, effective July 31, 2021. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael G. Maness 
409-383-4671 
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